Members' Room

Town Hall
Castlefield Road

Reigate Surrey RH2 OSH
Tel 01737 242477
Fax 01737 222113

23 BUDGEN DRIVE
REDHILL SURREY
RHI 2QB
28TH APRIL 1998
TO: CLLR PETER HOPSON

Chair of Licensing

London Borough of Croydon

50 Chestnut Grove

South Croydon, Surrey

CR2 7LH

Dear fellow Labour Party Member,
LAP-DANCING

{ am the Chair of this Borough's Licensing Sub-
Committee. | was disturbed by your comments as reported in
“The Croydon Advertiser” of 24th April. | would like to discuss
the matter with you, as | believe that Labour Councillors
should try and pursue common aims. Please therefore contact
me after the election (if you are still Chair of Licensing) and
let me know how | can arrange to meet you

Yours fraternally,

Clir E Goodman



